
Prayer Needs
nnn

• Soccer ministry

• For Aleksei and 
Demitri to grow in 
Christ.

• God to open the eyes 
of  the Russians here in 
Narva

• Soccer teens to 
continue to come to 
the Bible study and 
bring their friends

• Candice’s back to 
improve

To open their eyes, to turn them from darkness to light ... that they may receive forgiveness of sins...  Acts 26:18

the
SAMPSONS 

R E A C H I N G  R U S S I A N S

Greetings from the Frozen Top of the World,

 A new year is upon us already!  We are praying that in 2011 we 
will see more lives changed for Jesus Christ.  Though we’ve had our 
ups and downs the last few months we are look forward to the new 
year.  On Nov. 29, my family returned to Estonia safe and sound after 3 
months of being apart.  I was SO glad to have them back.  Their 
medical furlough was a success with Corissa’s back improving and 
Candice’s brace correcting her curve 9 degrees!  Continue to pray for 
her as she wears her back brace and to avoid surgery. 

 The soccer ministry and Bible study have been slow.  Please 
continue to pray that God will soften their hearts.  Although the 
attendance for the practices are good, the attendance for the bible 
study has been low (only averaging 3).  The first 2 weeks of Dec. no 
one showed up.  We decided to regroup and start after the new year.  
Then what a blessing!  One of the soccer teens called and ask if we 
were going to have the bible study that night!  “Yes”, I said,  then quickly 
called those helping and got it together!  Two showed up that night. 
Continue to pray for Aleksei and Demitri (soccer teens saved this past 
summer) in their spiritual growth.

 In the new year I would like to start featuring a teen for the 
month for you to pray for.  We are praying that God would do a great 
work in these teens lives.  First, seeing them come to Christ, then grow 
in Christ, then reach others for Christ.   Your prayers are extremely 
valuable.  Thanks for striving together with us in your prayers!


 
 
 
 For lost Russian souls,

                Keith Sampson

Oct. - Dec. ’10
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